Attention all Iowa Pinto Show Participants
We are so excited to be less than 2 months away from our first show!
Save time now and get your National Membership card(s) renewed, this includes your Amateur card, Novice Amateur card, Novice Youth card, Walk Trot Amateur Card and Walk Trot Youth card.  These cards are separate membership applications and expire every year and if you are not current at the time of the show, you will be disqualified.
Don’t know what cards you need?  
National Membership: Required by any and all Pinto horse owners and exhibitors to show in Pinto horse classes at any show. This membership must be current to go into any Open Pinto class. 
Amateur: You are an adult and planning on entering the Amateur Division
Novice Amateur: You are an Adult who is planning on entering the Amateur Division and also participating in Novice class, you are considered a novice if you have 50 or less points in a class.
Novice Youth: You are a Youth exhibitor and are planning on participating in ANY novice class, you are considered a novice if you have 50 or less points in that class.
Walk Trot Card: You are planning on participating in the Amateur Walk/Trot or Youth Walk/Trot classes, this card is in addition to the Amateur/youth card.
**All of the forms are available on the national pinto website and can be completed and submitted to pinto via email. https://www.pinto.org/association/membership/join-ptha, once form has been processed you will receive a membership card(s) in the mail.
Any questions on please do not hesitate to contact Christina Kooiman, contact information is below. 
Have you renewed your card(s) already? Great! Save time at the show office and send a photo or screen shot to Christina via email (cgk112@gmail.com), text (952-292-5775) or Facebook messenger (Christina Kooiman) to get the 2025 show system updated.
Pre-entry forms will be available soon on Horse Show Tracker and Cognito forms.
Looking forward to a great 2025 Show Season!
